
 

 

13th May 2025 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
Year 1 Croxteth Park Farm Visit 
 
As part of their Geography topic on ‘Food and Farming’, Year 1 will visit Croxteth Park Farm 
on Friday 27th June 2025. Pupils will be taken on a guided tour of the farm and will meet and 
interact with the animals up close, whilst learning about the farm’s rare breeds, their 
habitats and the role of a farmer. Children will have the opportunity to handle, feed and 
groom some of the animals including the baby lambs and goat kids.   
The children will be leaving school at 9.15am, travelling by coach, and will aim to return by 
the end of the school day. Please ensure your child is wearing their full school uniform, a 
warm waterproof coat and sensible shoes. A packed lunch will be provided by the school for 
all the children. 
  
We are asking for a contribution of £16.00 to cover the cost of the transport, entrance fee 
to the farm and for participation in several guided activities interacting with the animals. 
This is non-refundable should your child be absent and not attend.  Payment and consent 
can be made via ParentPay no later than Friday 20th June 2025. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs S Murphy 
Headteacher 


